8 TRAILHEAD NOTICE BOARD IMPROVEMENTS (AN338-2002)

An offer from Dundee Contract Services amounting to £1,925.21 has been received to carry out
improvements to the Trailhead Notice Boards along the Green Circular Pathway. The works will
include the installation of new signs into the existing boards to improve interpretation and repainting of
the existing frames.

The Committee's approval is requested.
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